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There are only a few weeks to go until our production of A _.l

High School Musical and we are getting really excited!

,.-

Musical theatre classes take place as usual next Saturday 22 February.

Then on Saturday 29 February and Saturday 7 March there will be full run-throughs involving ALL
the cast. Please would everyone arrive at Ceewood Hall for 9.30am. The Overture class will finish at
12.30pm, the Act 1 class will finish at 1pm, the Act 2 class will finish at 1.30pm and the Act 3 class
will finish at 2pm. Please could everyone wear trainers and bring some snhacks and drinks and
something to do — a book or electronic device for example.

Saturday 14 March is Show Day! Everyone should arrive directly at the main hall at Henry Box
School. Act 3 pupils should arrive at 10am, Act 1 and 2 pupils should arrive at 10.30am and Overture
pupils should arrive at 11.30am.

Everyone can stay at Henry Box until the end of the evening performance so will need to bring both a
packed lunch and a packed tea. The evening performance will finish at approximately 7.45pm. If you

do wish to collect your child between the two shows, the matinee performance will finish shortly after

4pm. They would need to be back by 5.30pm. However there will be full supervision for all children to
stay with us between the shows.

All cast will need to bring their high school musical t-shirt, black leggings and trainers. Act 2 and 3
also need a pair of jeans and their own top. We hope to give out the t-shirts and hoodies the week
before for the children to take home. If this is not possible they will be given them on show day.

Tickets are still available for both the 2.30pm matinee and 6pm evening performances and can

be purchased online at www.spotlight-academy.com/box-office. Please encourage friends and
relatives to buy tickets - it would be wonderful for the cast to have a capacity audience at both shows.
Tickets will also be available to buy at the door. Posters and leaflets are available at classes to take
and give to friends.

We will be taking photographs at the dress rehearsal which will be made available to download free
of charge to all cast members. There will also be a professional recording of the show which will be
available to purchase on DVD using the attached or form. Photography is permitted for personal use
however FLASH photograph is strictly prohibited as this is extremely distracting for both

audience and cast.

We look forward to seeing you at what we are sure is going to be a fantastic show! As always, if you
have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Alicia & Seb
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